
Job Announcement  
 

The Catskill Center for Independence is looking for a Full Time Service 

Coordinator. This position will also work with our Olmstead Housing 

Subsidy (OHS) Program.  This position will assist individuals with obtaining 

services to maintain their independence in their home.  It can also assist 

individuals transitioning from a Nursing Home back to their community.   

Anyone interested in the position should send a letter of interest along with a 

resume to: 

 

Catskill Center for Independence  

6104 State Highway 23 

Oneonta, NY  13820 

or you may email them to:  meghanstaring@aol.com 

 

Telephone inquiries will not be accepted 

 

35-Hour week; Full time position with excellent benefits 

Qualified individuals with disabilities are encouraged to apply. 
 

 


